
  

Message from Honourable Rachel Notley  
Premier of Alberta 

 

On behalf of the Government of Alberta, it is my pleasure to welcome 
everyone to   Calgary for the 2018 Canada India International Expo.  

 

The CII Expo provides  valuable opportunities for businesses a nd investors to 
come together and build strong relationships for successful futures. This 2
day event conne cts business owners, government o�cials, and up and
coming entrepreneurs from across our two great nations.  

 

Alberta is committed to supporting in novation, entrepreneurship, and 
investment. The Indian business community is an invaluable part of the 
Albertan economy, and I am thrilled that this expo will help to further 
strengthen ties and expand the possibilities for trade and investment .  

 

Thank yo u to the organizers and volunteers for all of your hard work to make 
this event possible. I wish you all a successful expo!  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Rachel Notley  
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